Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim Discusses Political and Security Developments and the
Situation of Displaced with Dr. Barham Salih
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Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, received in his office
in Baghdad on Monday, December 29, 2014, the leader of the Patriotic Union of Kurdistan Dr.
Barham Salih.

His eminence discussed with Salih the political developments in Iraq, the security achievements
accomplished by the security forces, the popular crowd and the Peshmerga and the security
coordination between everyone in the fight against ISIS, as well as the situation of displaced
persons and the need to provide them with the best services.

His eminence highlighted the importance of Irag’s openness to the countries of the
neighborhood, the region and the world, as this is the way to explain its project and vision
through its bilateral relations with all those countries. He finally called on the countries

that Iraq opened to conduct a similar openness so as to ensure everyone'’s interests.



